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At the heart of our diverse community, striving for excellence, enabling all to achieve their highest potential. Dear  
 
19th April 2023 
 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Family Learning – Get Creative! 
 

A new term is here and we hope that you all had a wonderful break over the Easter period. We have 
some exciting news to share with regard to a project that is launching in school.  Initially, there will be 
three workshops run by Charlotte Hardy and Mel Markham, a Family Learning Tutor, for families to sign 
up to. The workshops will be held in school and your child will attend the sessions with you. The purpose 
of the sessions is to engage families in some educational, fun and creative experiences that can then be 
completed at home too. Mel has lots of wonderful ideas to share with families about activities that are 
easy to set up and prepare at home to support your child’s development. The resources for the sessions 
are provided by school and the Family Learning team so all you will need to bring to the session is 
yourself! Please see attached with this letter the flyer and the paperwork to complete if you wish to 
attend. The sessions will run from 1:00pm to 3:00pm on the below dates. 
 
Workshop details: 
 

1. Get Creative 27.4.2023     
2. Healthy Treats 4.5.2023    
3. Story Time - date to be confirmed 

 
We would encourage families to sign up swiftly if you wish to secure your place as there is a limited 
number of spaces (12 families maximum).  Places will be allocated on a first come, first serve basis.  If 
you are not able to attend these three workshops, there will be further opportunities and dates launched 
later in the year and into the next academic year. If you have any questions or wish to find out more 
about the commitment with the workshops or any other queries, please do not hesitate to contact me 
on charlotte.hardy@spaldingparish.laat.co.uk  
 
Yours sincerely 
 
Charlotte Hardy 
Assistant Head Teacher/SENCo 
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